
CAL POLY HUMBOLDT
University Senate

Resolution on the URPC Budget Recommendation 2024-2025

24-23/24-URPC —May 7, 2024 — Second Reading

RESOLVED: That the University Senate of Cal Poly Humboldt recommends that Chair Woglom
forward the University Resource and Planning Committee’s Budget Recommendation to
President Jackson in keeping with the CBC Guidance that outlines URPC Recommendations.

RATIONALE: The URPC has developed a budget recommendation based on existing budget

assumptions and ask that this recommendation be forwarded to the President in order to

inform budget decisions for the 2024-2025 fiscal year.


